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Thank You! 

All of the staff at Breezy Knoll would love to 

wish all of our families a happy and healthy new 

year! We hope that you have enjoyed some quali-

ty time with you family, friends and loved ones 

over the holidays! Also, we ex-

tend our warmest thanks to all 

of you who remembered our 

staff during the holiday season. 

Important Dates: 

Wed. 1/1 New Year’s Day BK CLOSED 

Mon. 1/20 Martin Luther King Jr. Day 

         BK CLOSED 

Move to the Groove 

Wed. 1/15, 1/22 & 1/29 

”Move to the Groove” 

We are excited to let you know that we will be having a new music and movement class 

starting the third week of January!                           

Our own Ms. Alex will introduce some various instruments such as 

drums, bells, triangles, and xylophones. She will incorporate these with a 

curriculum that includes both music they know and also music that is 

new to them. In nicer weather they may even have class outdoors! 

These classes will be held every Wednesday through the month of May. 

The cost per child will be $3.00/class. Feel free to include this fee in tui-

tion payments.  

Toddler Progress Reports 

Toddler progress reports will be sent home 

the middle of this month. Once you have 

looked over it please sign and return. You 

make keep it in June. Thank you! 

Friendly Reminders: 

 Please be sure to close the gate in the 

front hallway when you enter into the 

main room. 

 Please be sure that your child has an ex-

tra set of clothes that are appropriate for 

the winter months. 

 Scholastic book orders CODE: GW6QV 

Food Drive 

We are extending our food drive through 

January. Smithfield food bank is great need 

of non perishable foods during the winter 

months. 

Proper Attire for Snow Days 

With winter upon us, there will be many 

snowy days during the school week! We 

advise you that the children WILL go 

outside to play every day, even if there is 

snow on the ground. This practice is 

both healthy and fun for them. Proper 

attire is requested and expected! The 

outerwear includes: coat, snow pants, 

hat, mittens, and boots.  No scarves, 

please, as they create a hazard for possi-

ble injury. ***Clothing may be left at 

Breezy Knoll if it is more convenient for 

you. We ask that you dress 

your child with the expectation 

of outdoor play daily, even in 

cold weather.     


